Parents,

As we prepare for the final week of the Middle School year, | wanted to give you a few important
pieces of information:
1. Students will return any required items and clean out their lockers during the week of
May 18 - 22.
2. Our Middle School award winners will be published in Weekly Happenings on
Sunday, May 17. (Students will receive their awards when checking-out on campus that
week.)
3. There will be an 8th grade recognition video that will be included in Weekly Happenings on
Sunday, May 17. (We are so proud of all of their accomplishments! Please stay tuned to the
class Facebook page for updates on an 8th grade Recognition Party.)

If you have any questions on these items or on anything else, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Know that | am praying for you and your students as the semester wraps-up.

Robby Davis
Middle School Principal



